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From: Commander, Fourteenth Coast Guard District
To: Commanding Officer, CG LORAN Station Kure Island

Subj: LORAN-C OPERATIONAL PERFORMANCE AWARD

1. I am pleased to forward the enclosed letter from Vice Admiral
Robbins awarding LORSTA Kure a third consecutive LORAN-C
Performance Award. I want to add my congratulations on this
outstanding achievement. To complete over 18 months of flawless
LORAN operation is a remarkable accomplishment. Each member of
your crew should feel pride in his or her part in this

outstanding accomplishment. LORSTA Kure stands as an example to
us all.

2. Once again, please extend my thanks and congratulations to
all hands.
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